Jeremy & MacKenzie,

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to work as a paraprofessional at Northome School. I've had the pleasure to grow immensely as a person during my time here. While I'm truly excited for my next step in my journey it was definitely not an easy decision to make. I've formed incredible relationships with students and staff. Although I'll still be working in the same building it won't be the same.

With this letter I'm giving my offical two weeks' notice which falls on October 16, 2020. However, with the school schedule that falls on MEA weekend which there is no school Thursday or Friday, leaving my last scheduled school day to be October 14, 2020.

Again, thank you for always being understanding and encouraging me to advance myself in as many ways as possible. You do not go unnoticed and that is a huge reason why this has been incredibly difficult.

Courtney Moyer

October 2, 2020